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Big•Small Dinner is the Place  

to Make Connections 
 

Several years ago, I met a man named 
Bill Rudolph. After getting to know him a 
bit I found out he had been Baptized at 
Holy Name of Jesus in 1928 and has 
never left. He graduated from Holy Name 
of Jesus School before my parents were 
born. Confirmed, married and raised his 
family all in that little white church. 
Amazing. Amazing to meet someone 
with such a shared history at HNOJ.  
 

As wonderful as Bill’s story is, we don’t 
all share it. HNOJ’s history is great, but 
some of us are just starting our time 
here. HNOJ is large, which means there 
is a great number of vibrant activities 
and ministries to be a part of, but in a 
parish so large it can be hard to make 
connections. For this reason, we started 
the Big-Small Dinner last year. 
 

For those of us who are newer to HNOJ 
or have been coming for a while and 
don’t yet feel connected at Holy Name of 
Jesus: Please consider joining us for the 
next Big•Small Dinner, Thursday, April 

17, at 5:30 p.m. at HNOJ.  Dinner is free 
and is catered by Rock Elm Tavern.  We 
will also provide both nursery age and 
school age care as well as dinner for the 

kids.  The Big•Small Dinner is an 
opportunity to meet some of your fellow 
parishioners and come to know why Holy 
Name of Jesus is a special place and get 
to know our parish priests. The night will 
wrap up by 7:30 p.m.; however, those 
who wish to stay later are more than 
welcome. 
 

Those parishioners who have made 
deep connections and engaged in our 
various ministries are encouraged to 
support the Big-Small Dinner in two 
ways. First, pray for a successful night 
for all who attend. We really believe in 

the power of prayer and know that this 
event will only accomplish its mission if 
the Holy Spirit moves powerfully. 
Second, engaged parishioners can 
encourage any new parishioner they 
may meet to consider attending. 
 

The Big-Small Dinner has a limited 
number of spots available (after all it is   
a big-SMALL dinner), so members of  
our community are invited to RSVP 
online as soon as you can. If we run out 
of spots, we will be looking to fill our next 
Big-Small Dinner.  
 

Evening agenda: 
• 5:30 p.m. Social Time 

• 5:45 p.m. Blessing of Beer with     
Fr. Bryce Evans 

• 6 p.m. Dinner catered by Rock Elm 
Tavern  

• 7 p.m. Ask Me Anything with          
Fr. Steve Ulrick and Fr. Bryce Evans 

• Free Dinner • Free School Age 
Care • Free Nursery Age Care 

 

For more information or to sign up visit 
hnoj.org/BigSmallDinner.  
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In case of a sudden pastoral emergency (such as urgent 
anointing or death) contact the after-hours clergy 
emergency line at 763-233-0259. 
 

For a complete staff listing with emails, position and phone 
numbers, go to http://www.hnoj.org/staff.  
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 ......................................... ….763-473-7901 

���������� .............................................. ….763-745-3488 
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 Monday-Friday ................................. 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
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 ........................................ ….763-473-3675 
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    Fr. Steve Ulrick .......................................... 763-745-3493 
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 Fr. Bryce Evans ........................................ 763-745-3491 
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 Mr. Dennis Hanson ................................... 763-233-0242 
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 Carol Bishop ...................................... ……...763-745-3480 
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 Nate Reinhardt.......................................... 763-746-8194 
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 Judy Hodgson ........................................... 763-745-3490  
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 Theresa Reichert  ..................................... 763-745-3483 
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 Ashley Cermak ......................................... 763-233-0251 
"
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 Kory LaCroix  ............................................ 763-746-8190 
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 Chris Kostelc ............................................ 763-745-3489  
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 Barbara Seliski ......................................... 763-745-3486 
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 Michelle Hudlow ....................................... 763-233-0250 
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 Steve Ricker ............................................. 952-475-0228 
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 Martha Laurent ......................................... 763-473-3675 
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 Carla Durand ................................ 763-473-3675 vm150 
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facebook.com/hnojwayzata 

�

www.hnoj.org 
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Weekdays ......................................................... 6:45 a.m. 

Saturday  ................................................................ 8 a.m. 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday ................................................................. 5 p.m. 

Sunday ................................................. 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday.…………......................................................5:30 p.m. 

Nursery Available on Sundays..………..8:30 and 10:30 a.m.  
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Saturday 8:30 a.m. or any time by request.  
The Confessional is located in the Adoration Chapel. 
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Anointing and Holy Communion for the sick and 
homebound are readily available. To arrange, please 
contact Fr. Evans at 763-745-3491.  
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Please call the parish office at 763-473-7901 to schedule 
a Baptism. Parents are required to come for a Baptismal 
Preparation class, which is usually held on Mondays at 
6:30 p.m. Check our website for upcoming classes and 
start times. 
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Please call the parish office to make arrangements six 
months in advance of the proposed date. 
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If you are interested in having a Mass with intentions, please call 
Michele Schatz in the parish office at 763-473-7901. If you want a 
special date, please call a minimum of six months in advance.  

Sunday, April 1 EASTER 

 8:30 a.m. GSC  For the Parish 

 8:30 a.m. Church  For the Parish  
 10:30 a.m. GSC  †Rose Wenner 

 10:30 a.m. Church †Sarah McAninch 

Monday, April 2 

 6:45 a.m. †Alice Machulda 

Tuesday, April 3 

 6:45 a.m. †Paul & Penny Mykytiuk 

Wednesday, April 4 

 6:45 a.m. †Eliane Sy 

Thursday, April 5 

 6:45 a.m. †Marie Kralovec 

Friday, April 6 

 6:45 a.m. †Charles Julius 

Saturday, April 7  

 8 a.m. †Jim Holterman 

    5 p.m. †Judy Walcher 

Sunday, April 8 

 8:30 a.m. †Joseph Eidenschink 

 10:30 a.m. The Gostomski Family 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, April 9 

 6:45 a.m. †Omer Pierre-Louis  

Tuesday, April 10    

 6:45 a.m. †Josephine Eldridge 

Wednesday, April 11 

 6:45 a.m. †Eleanor Ann Giovanatto 

 9 a.m. †Alex & Genevieve Kruch 

Thursday, April 12 

 6:45 a.m. †Bill Ploehn 

Friday, April 13 

 6:45 a.m. †Bill Kummet 

Saturday, April 14 

 8 a.m. †Eileen Murphy 

 5 p.m. †Mary Leuer 

Sunday, April 15 

 8:30 a.m. †Shelly Coborn 

 10:30 a.m. †Joseph Sungwhan Kim 

 5:30 p.m.  For the Parish 

 

 

 

Monday, April 16 

 6:45 a.m. †Daniel Bennis 

Tuesday, April 17 

 6:45 a.m. †John Thole 

Wednesday, April 18 

 6:45 a.m. †Charles Julius 

 9 a.m. †Carl Niemi 

Thursday, April 19 

 6:45 a.m. †Mary Ketteler 

Friday, April 20 

 6:45 a.m. †Sarah McAninch 

Saturday, April 21 

 8 a.m. †Katherine Taylor 

 5 p.m. †Leo Jordan 

Sunday, April 22 

 8:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 10:30 a.m. †Katherine Sayer 

 5:30 p.m. †Frank Buysse 

Monday, April 23 

 6:45 a.m. Patrick Habid 

Tuesday, April 24 

 6:45 a.m.†Christopher Beckman 

Wednesday, April 25  

 6:45 a.m. †Frank Johnson 

 9 a.m. †Dolores Keefe 

Thursday, April 26 

 6:45 a.m. †Mary Leuer 

Friday, April 27 

 6:45 a.m. †Alma Desautels 

Saturday, April 28 

 8 a.m. †Michael Grotzke 

 5 p.m. †Richard Streeter 

Sunday, April 29 

 8:30 a.m. †Joe Blaine &       

 †David Stavitski Sr. 

 10:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 5:30 p.m.† Stanley Leger 

Monday, April 30 

 6:45 a.m. †Dr. Peter Reusswig  
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Baptism’s take place after the 10:30 a.m. 
Sunday Masses.  Upcoming dates for Baptism’s 

are as follows: 
 

April 15, April 29 
May 13, May 27 
June 10, June 24 
July 8, July 22 

August 5, August 19 
 

All parents who intend to baptize their child at 
Holy Name of Jesus are required to attend a 
preparation class one evening prior to the 

Baptism.  
 

Preparation classes are held the second 
Monday of each month at 6:30 p.m. unless 

otherwise stated below. To register, please call 
the parish office at 763-473-7901 or see our 

webpage. 
 

We invite both parents to attend this class, but 
only one is required. Please feel free to bring 
your child with you. Our deacons and priests 
love to meet and greet the new little ones! 

 

Parent Class Schedule 
April 9, 2018 
May 14, 2018 
June 12, 2018 
July 10, 2018 

August 14, 2018 
 

To learn more or sign up for a class, see our 
webpage:  https://www.hnoj.org/baptism. 
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Spring is in the air!  Our 
maintenance staff will soon  
be busy getting the 
cemetery in good order for 
the summer season 
ahead.  You can help them 
out by removing evergreen 
wreaths and any other 
winter decorations from graves by April 7, if you are 
physically able to do so.        
 

After that date, they will remove and dispose of winter     
decorations.  Thank you!  
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Do you want to deepen and enrich your worship 
experience?  Become a Communion Minister! You will 
share Christ by distributing the Body and Blood of Christ to 
your fellow parishioners at Mass! Training for this special 
ministry will be on Sunday, April 15, from 7-8 p.m. (after the 
5:30 p.m. Mass) in the church. Commissioning will be from 
7-7:15 by one of our priests and then the training will be 
from 7:15-8 pm. Anyone who is already a Communion 
Minister but has NOT been commissioned already is 
strongly encouraged to attend the Commissioning portion.   
 

If you have any questions, contact Karen Palmer at          
763-473-3834 or bkpalmer@comcast.net. 
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We KNOW there are family and expert photographers who 
may have crisp, clear, fun pictures of HNOJ. We invite you 
to share your photographs with us, all year long.  
 

Although Holy Name of Jesus has 
an archive of literally thousands of 
photographs, sometimes we 
cannot find “the one” to 
accompany a specific article, 
social media post, or 
advertisement.  You know how it 
is, take 100 photos, and a few 
might be just right. Photos also 
may not be “the one” as it was 
taken in a different church season 
or has been overused.  Or we may 
not have a current photo of your 
ministry. 
 

Pictures that tell a story are the best, and often include 
people of all ages. Please remember that HNOJ does not 
publish photographs of the under 18 crowd without parent’s 
permission; and we try to be mindful of adults wishes as 
well.  So, if your photo includes people, and we choose to 
publish it, we would ask for permission of those in the 
photo.  
 

Also, a note of caution – HNOJ discourages photography 
during Mass, we want you and your neighbors to be fully 
engaged during this time! 
 

To submit a photo for our archives, email it to Michelle 
Hudlow at mhudlow@hnoj.org.  
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The huge annual HNOJ rummage sale will be happening June 21-23 this year, with set-up 
beginning June 17.  Put those dates on your calendar now, planning ahead for your 
participation in the sale. All the proceeds from our sale is given away to groups in our 
community that aid families in need, as well as recycling our unneeded goods at a very 
affordable price. 
 

The planning committee will meet soon. If you have great ideas for the sale, consider joining 
us…just two meetings! 
 

• Donate goods June17, at 1 p.m. to June 20, at 4 p.m. 

• Set up for the sale June17-June 20. If you put in eight hours during set up, you are 
eligible for a private presale. 

• Help out during the sale June 21-23, including clean up on Saturday afternoon.  
 

Look for more details in the May and June newsletters. Have questions? Contact Karen Karn at kekarn@comcast.net or     
763-551-0968. 
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The Senior Committee has planned the following events.  
Mark your calendars and plan to join us for some fun 
fellowship. Contact Karen Hayes at 763-476-8921. 
 

Every Monday is Bible Study at 10 a.m. with Chris 
Kostelc  
 

Wednesday, April 18: Tour Len Bush's Rose Garden 
from 10 – 11 a.m.  Lunch to follow at Robert’s (Medina 
Ballroom). Tour is free, lunch is at your expense. Len 
Bush’s Rose Garden is located at Highway 101 and 
Highway 55 in Plymouth.  Please sign up at the front 
desk. 
 

Wednesday, May 16: Attend “Guys and Dolls” play at the 
OLD LOG Theater, 1 to 3 p.m. Cost of tickets is $25. We 
will car pool from HNOJ. Please sign up at the front desk. 
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Our goal is to raise money to purchase 1:1 mobile 
devices, teacher computers, SMART boards, table 
top desks, 30 wheeled chairs, color printer, modular 
storage areas and more.   
 

With each level, we will be able to purchase more,   
to see our Bronze, Silver and Gold level goals, and 
learn more about Fund-A-Need, please go to: 
https://hnoj.weshareonline.org/fund-a-need for more 
information. 
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Excerpt reprinted from May 2013 Newsletter,  
Written by Ed Sweeny 
 

Sharing and Caring Hands is a ministry where Holy Name of 
Jesus parishioners have been the hands of Christ for over 32 
years, seeing Christ’s face in those in need. 
 

“For I was hungry and you gave me food…” – Matthew 25:35 
 

I once heard a Jesuit priest refer to Matthew 25 (The Last 
Judgment”), from which this passage is taken, as “The Final 
Exam.” It shows how important it is for us personally and as a 
Christian people to help and feed “the least of my brethren.” 
 

Thus, we are called to “feed the poor”—not just on 
Thanksgiving or Christmas, but continually. That has been   
the call of the Holy Name of Jesus ministry at Mary Jo 
Copeland’s Sharing and Caring Hands. 
 

Now for over 32 years, since Mary Jo Copeland opened the 
downtown doors of Sharing and Caring Hands to the poor, 
parishioners and families of HNOJ have been serving meals  
to all in need—totaling close to 100,000 meals served since   
its inception.  
 

Every third Sunday, groups of parishioners gather at Sharing 
and Caring Hands, located down the street from Target Field, 
to prepare and serve a hot lunch to about 200 of the hungry 
and poor. They are all very appreciative—and they tell us they 
really, really like the chili dog platter we serve. It is a favorite! 
Holy Name of Jesus presently has over 70 families who 
volunteer to serve this lunch. 
 

Who are the “hungry” that we serve? There are many: the 
homeless, the chronic unemployed, the broken families, the 
immigrants lost in the city, victims of abuse and children of 
poverty.  
 

But that’s not all. On the back wall of the dining room at 
Sharing and Caring Hands is a silhouette picture of people 
huddled together, hunched over and humble, tired and weary, 
in need of a meal. And in that breadline, one among the many 
is familiar—in fact, it’s a face that has been recognized for 
2,000 years. 
 

We like to bring families with their children back to this picture 
after we serve a meal. We’ll point to this central figure and ask 
the children, “Did you see Him? Did you see Jesus today?”  
 

“Whatever you did for the least of my brethren, you did for 
me.” 
 

 
 
A sincere thank you to Wanda and Ed Sweeny for their years 
of involvement and leadership in the HNOJ Ministry to Sharing 
and Caring Hands. As they hand off the leadership and 
coordination to Bob Ziegeweid, Molly and Tom Malik, and 
Rachel and Jens Holthis (Bob’s daughters and son-in-laws),   
a smooth transition is taking place for our present volunteers.  
 

If you, your family or group are interested in serving the 
hungry at Sharing and Caring Hands, contact Bob Ziegeweid 
at hnojsharingandcaringhands@gmail.com or 763-478-9865. 
 

Thanks again Wanda and Ed; and a grateful appreciation to 
Bob and his family for helping your neighbors in need. 
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I was wrong. 
 

I remember the 
first retreat I ever 
went on was 
nothing like what I thought it was going to be like. I thought 
it was going to be a lot of very pious people talking about 
how holy they were. Ultimately I didn’t think it was going to 
be useful. I thought I had better things to do.  
 

I was wrong. At the end of the retreat I had made a bunch 
of new friends, I learned a lot about myself, and I felt a 
deep and authentic connection to God. The results of the 
retreat were that I was better and happier than I had been 
before. Nothing else I could have done that weekend 
would have been a better use of my time.  
 

When I go on retreats now, I might not think I will hear a lot 
of new information, but God is always teaching me to go 
deeper into what I think I already have a good handle on. 
And for me, a retreat, really, is a break from my constantly 
buzzing, hectic life. I go on retreat so that I can push the 
reset button to enter back into to my daily life more and 
more focused what is important.  
 

Whether you’ve attended many retreats or never been 
before, I think there is some beautiful and valuable about 
the HNOJ Adult Retreat. I guarantee God will be present 
and has something he wants to do for you that weekend. It 
will be worth it.  
 

Basic Info 
 

When:10 a.m. Saturday, May 19 - 11 a.m. Sunday, May 20 
Where: Mt Olivet Retreat House, Farmington, MN 
What: Two-day retreat for adults. 
Cost: $95 - includes lodging, food, retreat materials, and 
programming. 
Due: April 27 - Spots are extremely limited. Please register 
as soon as possible. 
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You know that feeling when the conversation around 
a table, full of satisfying food and beverage, reaches 
its fever pitch? And the friends gathered are both fully 
relaxed and completely stimulated at the same time? 
It's that moment when a simple conversation 
transforms into something more. 
  

Pints and the Padre seeks to fill the lives of HNOJ's 
young adults with these moments. We can all go to 
happy hour, but Pints and the Padre seeks to 
transform those conversations into something 
fulfilling, fun and profound. Once a month we are 
gathering young adults at a local restaurant to have 
these kinds of  transformative conversations with our 
own Fr. Bryce Evans.  
  

At Pints and the Padre, Fr. Evans is going to bring a 
single question to help jump-start the conversation 
and then we can ask any and all the questions we 
want. If you've ever questioned your faith or 
disagreed with a Church teaching, Pints and the 
Padre is a safe place to raise those questions. No 
judgment on questions, just clear, truthful, faithful 
answers.  
  

HNOJ will pick up the tab on appetizers and each 
person will be responsible for their own beverages.  
  
Basic Info 
Who: Young adults 21-35, bring anyone you'd like.  
Where: TBD—see website. 
What: Share a conversation, food and maybe a pint 
with Fr. Bryce Evans. Fr. Evans will bring a question, 
and we will ask all the questions we want.  
Cost: Appetizers are provided, but everyone is 
responsible for their own beverages. 
When: Most gatherings will be from 7:30-9 p.m. on 
Wednesday evenings (some Sunday events too). 
The next date is April 4 - EASTER edition. 
  

See the full schedule and sign up for text reminders 
at https://www.hnoj.org/Pints. 
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Ladies in Faithful Fellowship Together is a monthly gathering of 
women who share, support and pray with each other. Our time 
will begin in fellowship over wine and small appetizers and 
sweets, move into a sharing of faithful witness and/or small 
group sharing and end in prayer. We meet on the fourth 
Tuesday of each month at 7:30 p.m. at HNOJ. We usually meet 
in Emmaus ABCD.  
 

We invite you to join us for the next meeting on April 24.  No 
need to sign up or dress up. Come as you are. 
 

If you are interested but have not been able to attend a previous 
LIFFT evening, please email Chris at ckostelc@hnoj.org so we 
can add you to the email list for future communications. 
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Now registering for Block IV: Still More of Your Titles 
 

 

WWW is a 
community of 
women who meet 
throughout the 
year for fellowship 
and learning.    
 

 

Dates:  Wednesdays, April 11- May 2   
Time: 10-11:30 a.m. 
Cost:  $15, childcare available for $10 per child 
(scholarships available) 
 

Information and registration available online at 
www.hnoj.org/womens-wisdom or pick up a 
brochure from the parish office. 

 ��
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Extreme Faith Camp – June 19-23, 2018
(Current Gr. 6-8)  

Extreme Faith 
Camp is a week-
long camp for 
students currently 
in 6th, 7th and 8th  
grade. It’s a real 
camp, for real 

teens, where together we will encounter 
the One, Real, Living God. Surrounded 
by the beauty of northern Minnesota, on 
the campus on one of the elite camps of 
the Midwest, and saturated in the beauty 
of our rich Catholic tradition, Extreme 
Faith Camp is without a doubt a life-
changing experience. EFC is open to all 
teens completing grades 6-8. 
Registration and more information are 
available at hnoj.org/camp. 
 

Dates:  June 19-23 
Location:  Big Sandy Camp –     
McGregor, MN 
Cost: $465 ($415 before March 30)  
Registration Deadline: May 4 
Steubenville –  July 13-15              
(Current Gr. 8-12)  
Steubenville is a weekend long Catholic 

Youth 
Conference. 
Music, 
speakers, 
entertainment, 
small groups, 

Eucharistic Adoration and more. It’s kind 
of like a weekend music festival 
combined with some of the best 
speakers you’ve ever heard. 
Steubenville never disappoints, it’s 
always alive, high-energy and 
inspirational. Steubenville is quick but 
the impact is deep.   
 

Dates:  July 13-15 
Location: Mayo Civic Center –  
Rochester, MN  
Cost: $300 ($275 before April 30)  
Registration Deadline: May 13 
 
Christpower –  July 22-26  
(Current Gr. 9+)  
The Christpower mission trip makes a 
real impact. On our church. On our 
community. On us. In collaboration with 
our sister church Ascension, Christpower 
is a weeklong mission trip for high school 
teens and adults in our own hometown. 
We live, work, pray and play for one 
week at the Church of the Ascension in 
North Minneapolis while serving at work 

sites each day Visit hnoj.org/christpower 
for more details and registration. 
 

Dates:  July 22-26 
Location: Ascension Catholic Church – 
Minneapolis, MN 
Cost: $230 ($200 before May 15)  
Registration Deadline: June 15 

 
 

Summer Stretch (Wednesdays in July & 
Aug. (Current Gr. 5-7)  
MS Crew Summer Stretch is a great 
opportunity for incoming 6th-8th graders 
to grow in friendship with Christ and 
each other as they serve others! Each 
Wednesday we will start our mornings 
with prayer and reflection, followed by a 
service experience focused on one of the 
Catholic Social Teachings. After lunch, 
we will participate in a fun activity 
together. On our last Wednesday 
together (Aug. 8) we will begin the day 
with prayer and then head to Valley Fair! 
Middle schoolers can sign up for any or 
all of these activities (though we do 
require middle schoolers to attend at 
least one Summer Stretch day in 
addition to coming with us to Valley Fair). 
Check out our website for more details! 
Registration can be found at hnoj.org/
mscrew or at the Parish Office.  
High schoolers and adults are invited to 
join our Summer Stretch Leadership 
Team. Check out hnoj.org/mscrew for 
more details! 
 

Dates:  July 11, July 18, July 25, Aug. 1, 
Aug. 8 (Valley Fair day)   
Time:  8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
Note: In order to come with us to Valley 
Fair, middle schoolers must attend at 
least one other Summer Stretch day.  
Location: Various 
Cost: $25/day (July 11, 18, 25, and    
Aug. 1); $40 for Aug. 8 
Package Deal: $125 for all five days    
(Save $15!) 
 
SH Summer CREW (Current Gr. 9-12)  
SH CREW will meet as a large group 
monthly in the Summer of 2018. We are 
especially thrilled to welcome our 
incoming 9th graders as they begin their 
transition to high school. Each 
Wednesday our students can expect to 
be fed, be inspired, and be engaged. We 
will pray (think:adoration), have a blast 
(think: 80 person NERF battle) and 
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SH CREW Spring Retreat –                
April 20-22, 2018 

 
We go 
on 
retreat 
to 
step 

back and retreat from the stresses 
of everyday life. A weekend retreat 
at Big Sandy Camp in McGregor, 
MN, is exactly that, an opportunity to 
take a break, relax, think, talk and 
pray about who we are, why we are 
here, and what our faith has to do 
with it all. Rarely do we take the 
time we need to get away from it all. 
THE CREW's Spring Retreat is that 
chance for our high school teens. It 
is worth every minute. This retreat is 
open to all teens in grades 9-12 . 
Registration and more information 
are available at hnoj.org/spring 
Retreat. 
 
April First Sunday – April 8, 7-9 p.m. 
HNOJ CREW is thrilled to welcome 
back Nic Davidson for this month’s 
First Sunday. After joining the 
Catholic Church in 2008, Nic has 
interacted with thousands of teens, 
college students, and adults as a 
Catholic youth minister, missionary, 
speaker and author. Nic brings a 
dynamic combination of humor and 
truth to every talk. First Sunday is 
open to teens and adults.  
 
Middle School Friday Night Alive –      
Friday, April 13, 5:30-8:30 p.m.         
(Gr. 6-8)  
The hype is real for our middle 
school students at HNOJ. Friday 
Night Alive returns this coming 
Friday, April 13. Think structured 
chaos: food, large gym games, 
prayer, crafts, video games and 
more. Lead by our Teen Core 
Team, “FNA’s” provide a chance for 
our middle school students to be 
themselves and have a blast while 
building relationship’s with other 
students and high school leaders.  

�
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� Vacation Bible School�

�
Vacation Bible School 2018 – 

Out of the World! 
June 11 - 15 
8:30 a.m. to noon 
 

VBS forms are now available!  Check out 
pages 11 and 12 of this newsletter and 
register your children for VBS today. 
 

Children ages 4 through those entering 
5th grade in the fall of 2018 are eligible to 
participate.  Children who will be 4 in the 
fall and are potty trained are also eligible 
to register at the preschool level.  The 
cost is $45 per child.  Our registration 
deadline is May 14, 2018.  Any 
registrations received after May 14 will 
be assessed a $5 late fee.  Don’t delay – 
VBS is the best week of the summer! 
 

Vacation Bible School 2018 Volunteers 

Needed! 
 

We need energetic and faith-filled teens 
and adults who would like to share their 
love of Christ with the children in this 
parish community by volunteering at 
VBS. 
 

Teens entering sixth grade and older are 
invited to apply to serve as a VBS 
volunteer.  Applications are online at 
hnoj.org/vbs or at the front desk.  
Applications will be due by May 1, 2018 – 
no exceptions!  We will not be able to 
accept late applications due to our 
planning process!  Those who have 
applied will be contacted via email within 
a week of receiving the application to 
inform you if your application has been 
accepted.  Applicants must then enroll 
for the roles they desire to serve in via 

our signup genius page.  Failure to sign 
up online might result in volunteer slots 
filling up. 
 

Adults who are 18 years of age or older 
do not need to apply and can register to 
serve as a volunteer online using the 
Adult Volunteer Form found at hnoj.org/
vbs or at the front desk.  We are seeking 
adults to serve as leaders in the various 
VBS Centers.  Adults are also needed to 
serve as Group Leaders and Nurses.  
Look for more information about all the 
volunteer roles at hnoj.org/vbs. 
 

If you have any questions, please 
contact Theresa Reichert at 
treichert@hnoj.org or 763-745-3483. 
 

See you at VBS! 

connect (think: bonfire and “Hey, my 
name is…”). More info at hnoj.org/
shcrew. 
 

Dates: Wednesdays: June 20, July 11, 
Aug. 15 
Time: 7-9 p.m.   
Locations: HNOJ  
Cost: None 
 

Summer D-Groups: Middle School 
(Current Gr. 6-7)  
Does your middle schooler want to take 
a step deeper in their relationship with 
Christ? Do they ever wish they had more 
friends who were seeking the same 
thing? This summer HNOJ Crew will be 
offering a small group specifically 
designed for them to grow as disciples of 
Jesus! We will meet on Tuesday 
afternoons (July 10-Aug. 7) from 1-2:30 
at HNOJ. We will be using a series 
entitled, “Follow Me” from the nationally-
known discipleship curriculum, 
YDisciple. Registration can be found at 
hnoj.org/mscrew or at the Parish Office.  
 

Dates: Tuesdays, July 10-Aug. 7 
Time: 1-2:30 p.m. 
Location: HNOJ 
Cost: None 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer D-Groups: High School 
(Current Gr. 8-12)  
Summer Discipleship Groups (“D-
Groups”) will meet bi-weekly this 
Summer. D-Groups are lead by Adult 
Core Team members but the time, 
dates, location, and content are decided 
by the members of each D-group. 
Students can join a current D-group or 
they can start their own. Each session 
consists of study, discussion, prayer but 
is complimented by the location (think: 
Caribou, Starbucks, BWW, Bonfire, the 
Lake, ext…) Students can expect to grow 
closer to Jesus, learn more about their 
Catholic faith, and also develop a 
stronger connect to the HNOJ family. 
More info at hnoj.org/dgroups.  
 

Dates: Various 
Time: One to two hours.  
Locations: Various, depending on group  
Cost: None 
 

 
High School Catechism Study     
(Current Gr. 8-12)  
Sometimes you just want to KNOW 
more about Catholicism. Kind of like,      
“I wish I could just take a class in this so  
I could understand better.” This Summer 
we are once again doing that. The 
Catechism Study will consist of five 
sessions covering half of the Catechism 
of the Catholic Church. This study will be 
taught by Linda Corrigan, HNOJ 
parishioner and graduate of the 
Augustine Institute. Will it be 
challenging? You bet. Will it be 
confusing at times? Absolutely. Will I 
leave will a better understanding and 
appreciation of my Catholic faith? You 
better believe it. Registrations at 
hnoj.org/cccstudy. 
 

Dates: July 10, 12, 17, 19 & Aug. 7 
Time: 8-10 a.m.  
Locations: HNOJ  
Cost: $50�
�








